
Gynecological Health Resources 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are pleased to provide you with valuable resources regarding gynecological health. Please 

find below some helpful links and information: 

Important Resources: 

• American College of Obstetricians and Gynecologists (ACOG) 

• Planned Parenthood 

• Office on Women's Health 

• National Women's Health Network 

• Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) - Reproductive Health 

Contact Information: 

If you have any questions or need further assistance, please do not hesitate to reach out to us at: 

Email: [Your Email Address] 

Phone: [Your Phone Number] 

Thank you for prioritizing your health! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title/Organization] 

https://www.acog.org/
https://www.plannedparenthood.org/
https://www.womenshealth.gov/
https://www.nwhn.org/
https://www.cdc.gov/reproductivehealth/

